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UNITED NATIONS DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME 

 

Clarification # 1 
    

REFERENCE: UH/2021/003 – Janitorial Services – UN House                                                           

Date:  June 24, 2021                                                                                                                                

 
We notify all interested bidders the following clarifications: 

Question 1.  

 

The food handlers’ certificate that is being requested would be a cost that would be 

refunded by a business and looking at it as a requirement for the contract, if unsuccessful 

you would be left with unnecessary expense? 

 

Answer 1. Kindly see instructions on Page 2 of the RFQ 

 

Question 2 

 

Would it be possible to do it after knowing if you are successful with your bid?  

 

Answer 2. No, it is a requirement, kindly see the instructions in the RFQ. 

 

Question 3 

 

Also, would it be necessary for everyone to get it when only staff who would be on the 8 

to 5 shift will be handling items that require it? 

 

Answer 3. Yes, only for the staff from 8 am – 5 pm 

*End of clarification* 


